De: Gemma McGough

Enviado: martes, 27 de abril de 2021 09:26 a. m.

Para: Informacion UPR

Asunto: Preliminary Draft Agreement to amend the Telecommunications and Broadcasting
Conformity Assessment Procedure

Dear Sirs

I am writing to express our support for the
proposed amendments to the Telecommunications and Broadcasting Conformity Assessment
Procedure.

We are particularly interested in the proposal concerning ‘Non-transferability of Certificates of
Conformity’ as the current rules make the cost of certification prohibitively high for companies with
multiple importation channels in Mexico. We are very keen that the requirements be adjusted such
that multiple importers may make use of a single approval certificate (with permission of the
holder).

Thank you in advance.
Gemma




